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A Summer Quarter Co-op in marketing communication has just become 
available. The employer, a Rochester-area organization, has previously 
employed a number of PTC students and is eager to hire a PTC student for 
the summer 2002 quarter. Due to the population they serve, the employer 
indicates they would prefer a deaf/hard-of-hearing student, but they do not 
exclude hearing students from consideration. 
 
For additional information, please contact Bruce Austin baagll@rit.edu as 
soon as possible. 


